
     

2223 St. Anthony Road — Quincy, Illinois   62305 
Web:  www.stanthonypadua.org    Office:  (217) 222-5996         Fax:  (217) 224-6477 

October 24, 2021 — 30th Sunday in Ordinary Time—B 

— Parish Office Hours — 
Monday-Friday 

8:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m. 

— Mass Times — 

Saturday:  4:00, 6:30 pm 

Sunday: 8:00, 10:30 am 

M, Tu, Th, F: 7:30 am 

W. at St. Dominic School  8:30 am 

Th. at Good Samaritan  10:00 am 

Holy Days:   as announced 
When on vacation visit: www.masstimes.org 

 

— Sacrament of Reconciliation — 

Saturday:  5:00-6:00 pm and other 

times by appointment  

 

-Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament- 

Tuesday: after Mass until noon 

Mon.,  Oct. 25. 2021 

7:30 a.m.   Betty Kamphaus+ 

 

Tues.,  Oct. 26,  2021 

7:30 a.m.  Patrick Rakers+ 

  

Wed., Oct. 27,  2021   

  at St. Dominic School: 

8:30 a.m.  Evelyn Genenbacher+ 

  

Thurs., Oct. 28, 2021 

7:30 a.m.  Mary Lou Anderson+ 

   at Good Samaritan: 

10:00 a.m.  Bob Krutmeier+ 

 

Fri.,  Oct. 29, 2021 

7:30 a.m.   Rollie Thomas+ 

 

Thirty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sat., Oct. 30, 2021   

4:00 p.m.  Bob Zanger+ 

6:30 p.m.  Parish Intentions 

Sun.,  Oct. 31,  2021 

 8:00 a.m.  Kent Wellman+ 

10:30 a.m. April Rohn+ 

Perpetual Prayer Candle for 

Special  Intentions 

Week of Oct. 23-29 

        St. Anthony Parish &  

         St. Dominic School 

             

A Message from Fr. Tom Donovan: 
   “The Lord has done great things for us, we 
are filled with joy!”  Psalm 126 aptly follows our 
reading from the prophet Jeremiah today, as 
Jerimiah was referring to the coming of that joyous 
day when the ‘ruminant of Israel’ would be re-
leased from their captivity in the North.  The psalm 
speaks of “when the Lord brought us back, we 
were like men dreaming”.  The captivity Jerimiah 
and the psalmist speaks of is the Babylonian Cap-
tivity, which lasted for about 50 years in the 6th 
century BC.  The King of Judah, Jehoiakim, was a 

weak man, engaged in idolatry, wrapped up in tenuous political alliances, and buying off 
the King of Persia, the great Nebuchadnezzar, with tribute.  After about 20 years of 
siege and threat, the Babylonians finally leveled Jerusalem and the temple and placed 
the residents in exile until King Cyrus of Persia released them in about 540 BC.  It 
would thus be possible that young children taken from Jerusalem earlier in the century 
would now be old men and women, barely aware of their heritage, and having to re-
build… having to start over.  They would know the stories of the “good old days” from 
their parents, and would have spent their entire lives dreaming for the possibility of a 
new start, if not for them, then maybe their children or their children’s children.  But hav-
ing cleansed the people with the chastisement of exile, a new king was restored and a 
new temple would be built.  There would be a new beginning which would be seen as a 
time of grace from the Lord.  While one generation went forth from the nation weeping, 
with the seeds of a brighter tomorrow, it would be these children of Israel who would 
return, rejoicing at the new harvest of faith and friendship with the Lord.   ————— 

   How does a person become Catholic?  New Catholics are 
normally welcomed into the Church at the Easter Vigil, following 
some months of formation and preparation in a program com-
monly called The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults, or simply, 
RCIA. The Catholic Church recognizes the importance of taking 
the time with candidates for initiation to make sure that their 
entrance into the Church is not simply a passing fancy, or a 
spur-of-the-moment decision.  Rather, Christian Initiation is but 
one step of a lifetime commitment to conversion to Christ. The 
goal of RCIA is to assist new Catholics to properly discern their 
call to enter into the Church and then to help them embrace this 

lifestyle in all of its elements and practices, including: scripture, worship, morality, doc-
trine, and fellowship. 
   We are looking to begin with this year’s RCIA group, and we already have several 
people who are interested in beginning this process.  We will have an organizational 
meeting for anyone who is interested in becoming Catholic on Wednesday, November 3 
at 7 pm in the “Quilt Room”.  We plan to use this meeting to figure out the best time to 
meet going forward and to have a simple introduction to what the RCIA process looks 
like.  And just to make it more comfortable for our potential candidates, we invite family 
and friends to come along and be their ‘sponsor’ at least for the night, so that our hope-
ful-candidates can feel welcome and confident in where they are going and what they 
are doing.  Afterall, the first step is usually the hardest! 
   Where do candidates come from? They typically don’t read the bulletin. They typically 
don’t have the courage to come in off the streets to meet people they don’t know 
(especially priests). They typically don’t know our liturgy or practices or beliefs for things 
beyond what they might have heard— rightly or wrongly— from the media or their own 
study, or from other Catholics. So where do candidates come from? They are personal-
ly invited by family and friends to “come and see”. Please ask around in your family and 
among your friends and contacts. Ask your spouse, if he or she is not Catholic. Is this 
the year when you might be interested in learning more about the Church? Is this the 
year to explore becoming Catholic? If they are unable to join us for the organizational 
meeting on November 3, please have them call our parish office at (217) 222-5996, and 
we will make sure to connect with them and help them get into the process. 
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St. Dominic School                                              
4100 Columbus Road — Quincy, Illinois   62305                                                              

Web:  www.stdominicquincy.org    Office:  (217) 224-0041 Fax:  (217) 224-0042                                 
cfrericks@stdominicquincy.org 

A Message from Mrs. Carol Frericks—Principal 

Our Lady of Kibeho — Pray for Us 

During October, our 6th-grade class, along with their teacher, Mrs. Tera Smith, taught our school about the appear-

ances and messages of Our Lady of Kibeho. When Mary appeared in November 1981 through 1989, Our Lady’s 

message was clear to the three high-school-age girls, “I am the Mother of the Word. I come to console you because 

I have heard your prayers. Let me help you, let me give you a hand to lead you through this suffering. Let me give 

you a prayer to hold on to so that you can work through the suffering of this world.” Our Lady of Kibeho instructed 

the girls about the importance of praying the Rosary. She encouraged them to leave behind their double path and 

embrace the only one worth traveling — the one that leads to Christ. Mary made it known that her message was 

“not only for Rwanda or Africa—but for the ENTIRE world.” Our Lady of Kibeho told Marie-Claire, one of the Rwan-

dan teenagers, to reteach a special rosary called the “Seven Sorrows of Mary” Rosary to the whole world.  

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

Saturday, October 23rd  

6:30 p.m. Holy Moments Mass led by 6th Grade 

Sunday, October 24th 

6:00 p.m. Halloween Parade/Movie at St. Anthony 

Monday –Thursday, October 25th-28th 

3:15-7:00 p.m. Parent-Teacher Conferences 

Wednesday, October 27th 

8:30 a.m. School Mass led by 4th Grade 

Thursday, October 28th 1/2 Day o7 School 

11:30 a.m. School Dismissal with bus service 

6:00-8:00 p.m. PTO Scotties Family Fun Night 

Friday, October 29th No School  

 

Annual Notice of Nondiscriminatory Policy 

St. Dominic School admits students of any race, color, 

sex or national and ethnic origin to all the rights, privi-

leges, programs and activities generally accorded or 

made available to students at the school.  It does not 

discriminate based on race, color, sex, or national and 

ethnic origin in the administration of its educational poli-

cies, admissions policies, scholarships and loan pro-

grams, and athletic and school administered programs. 

Our schools do reserve all their rights as religious enti-

ties in accord with the teachings of the Catholic Church, 

the protections of the First Amendment of the U.S. Con-

stitution, and the Illinois Religious Freedom Restoration 

Act 775 ILCS 35/. 
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 October 24, 2021                        St. Anthony of Padua Church, Quincy 

Halloween Movie Night                                                                                      Sunday,  October 24th, 6:00 p.m. 

The St. Dominic PTO is going to have a Halloween Movie Night  on Sunday, October 

24th, at St. Anthony Church grounds.  There will be a kids parade of costumes at 6:00 

p.m. with the movie beginning at 6:30 p.m.  Hotdogs and French fries will be provided 

by the Men’s Society and the Ladies Society will provide hot chocolate and apple ci-

der.   If parishioners would like to donate a bag of wrapped candy or trinkets that 

would be great.  You may drop those items off at the parish office.  There will be more 

information coming.  Thanks so much! 

Turkey Dinner (Drive Through Only)                                                           Sunday,  November 14th 

TURKEY DINNER:  The St. Dominic School PTO invites you to join us on Sunday, No-

vember 14th  for a drive thru only TURKEY DINNER at Fr. Irenaeus Hall (formerly St. 

Anthony Parish Hall).   

Grief Share “Surviving the Holidays                                                      November 11th, 6:00 p.m.

  
 

Pastoral Council Nominees 2021 

In November of each year we have pastoral council elections.  Nominations will be accepted Octo-

ber 2nd-24th.  Candidates must be ACTIVE and CONTRIBUTING members of the St. Anthony Par-

ish Family, have taken Protecting God’s Children and complete a background check. 

Any active and contributing member over 18 may nominate his or herself.  If you nominate a per-

son other than yourself, please contact that person to see if they are willing to accept the nomina-

tion.    Nomination ballots will be in the pews.  Please turn in nominations in the collection basket 

or parish office by October 24th, 2021. 

 Our present Parish Council Officers are President Matt Kasparie, Vice President Jim Obert,  

Secretary Vicki Wittland, Sharon Terwelp, Theresa Reichert, Gary Blickhan, Pat Klingele, Debbie 

Davis, Jackie Dreyer, Dorothy Haley, Mark Wellman, and Vicki Wittland. 

We thank those who are serving on the council and those who will be going off the council:  Matt 

Kasparie, Sharon Terwelp, and Theresa Reichert.                    Thank you                                                                           

GriefShare to Offer “Surviving the Holidays”:   St. Anthony’s GriefShare team will offer 

“Surviving the Holidays” on November 11th at 6:00 PM in the Quilters Room in the 

parish center. The session is open to anyone who has lost a loved one to death 

weather or not you previously attended GriefShare. The session will include the 

“Surviving the Holidays” video followed by small group discussion. Attendees are wel-

come to participate in the sharing or sit and listen-no one is forced to talk. This popu-

lar session provides valuable “tools” and suggestions on managing holidays without 

their loved one/s. The discussion session gives attendees time to share fears, con-

cerns and ideas as well as ask questions on “surviving” the holidays. This is a good 

way to see how GriefShare operates to see if it something for attendees who are inter-

ested in participating in GriefShare.  For questions, contact Jim Liesen or Deacon Har-

ry or Cindy Cramer.  Reservations are not required but if a person knows they are at-

tending, they may call the office so that we have an idea of how many to expect.    
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 — Parish Data —  

In charity, please remember in your prayers:  All Caregivers, The Shut-Ins of our Parish, Military Members and their families, Albert Huber  

Barbara Boone, Neva Nelson, Mike Hildebrand, Tanner Scranton, Florence Griesbaum, Susan Bauer, Jackie Schieferdecker,  Tony Engels, 

Cathy Watson, Dennis Meyer, Jesica Huber, James Ponsot,  Mary Gehrt, Winnie Huber, Gerald S. Maas 

Also please remember in your prayers those who have died in 2021:  Cheryl Whitaker, Myron Koch, Jim Freiburg, Sandy Brinkman, Ruth 

Deters, Margie Benz,  Valmont “Bunny” Disseler, Katie Neuser, Mary Wellman, April Rohn, Kent Wellman, Nancy Brooks, Jim Holtman, 

Alvera Haxel, Bill Deters 

Monday, Oct. 25 
6:30 p.m.                        Butterfly Support Meeting (Quilt Room)
  
Tuesday, Oct. 26 
 
Wednesday,  Oct. 27 
  
Thursday, Oct. 28 
6:00—8:00 p.m. Grief Share 
6:30-7:30 p.m. Choir Practice 
 
Friday, Oct. 29 
  
 
Saturday, Oct. 30 
4:00 p.m. Mass 
6:30 p.m.  Mass   
 
Sunday,  Oct. 31 
8:00 a.m. Mass 
9:00-10:15 a.m. PSR 
10:30 a.m.             Mass  
  
   
 
   

PARISH CALENDAR 
Week 16 Oct. 16/17 Total Year-to-Date 

Loose Collection       $        483.31            $    10,762.00 

Weekly Envelopes     $ 8,095.00           $ 163,116.04 

Electronic Deposits (monthly)        $   0.00            $    14,230.00 

Total, Oct. 2/3, 2021         $   8,578.31            $  188,108.04 

Budget Goal 
(to be recalculated soon!) 

 $13,000.00             $  208,000.00 

Difference  (- $4,421.69)   ($  -19,891.96)            

WEEKLY PARISH OFFERING 

Parish Community Tithe (PCT) News: 

Please read the September 2021 issue of our Parish Newslet-

ter which speaks about the transition from the Annual Catho-

lic Services Appeal (ACSA) to the “Parish Community 

Tithe” (PCT), where the diocese pulls its ‘share’ for diocesan 

ministries each month from the parishes, rather than doing an 

annual appeal.  Thank you for your stewardship support of St. 

Anthony Church and St. Dominic School! 

 Saturday, 4:00 PM Saturday, 6:30 PM Sunday, 8:00 AM Sunday, 10:30 AM 

Key Minister/

Sacristan 
Jr. & Jackie Dreyer  Dan Reichert Jan Barnard 

Lector Janice Zanger Janet Bick Mike Hummel Darlene Schuermann 

Usher 

Jack Kuhlman 

James Lohman 

Bob Maas 

Melvin Maas 

RJ Boone 

Dan Boone 

Ryan Boone 

Tom Boone 

Anthony Haley 

Mike Hummel 

Matt Kasparie 

Mark Neisen 

Ken Klauser 

Brian Koch 

David McCleary 

Pete Pohlman 

Servers 
Brennan Venvertloh 

Ryan Venvertloh 

Noah Benz 

Adam Benz 
Noah Kasparie Pius IX Altar Servers 

Greeters/ 

Gift Bearers 
Pat Vaughn R.J. & Marilyn Boone Logan & Kaleena Gentry Dale & Jennifer Hilgenbrinck 

Rosary Leader Carol Vogel Carolyn Waterkotte Melanie Longenecker David & Alice McCleary 

Counters:  Monday, Oct. 25,  2021:    

                          Dana Lugering     Jack Kuhlman 

Parish Community Tithe (PCT) for July to Diocese: $10,927.00 

     Parish Community Tithe (PCT) for August to Diocese: $5318.00                  

 

 

Parish Ministry Schedule - Sat.& Sun., October 30 & 31 

DEBT/ACCRUED DEFICITS 

Unpaid Diocesan Liabilities 

from FY 2018-21:  (updated to reflect 

late payments posted at the end of FY2020-21) 

ACSA 2018-19: $13,798.24   

ACSA 2019-20: $52,302.36 

ACSA 2020-21: $58,905.82 

 Total: $125,006.42 

Debt Reduction Envelopes 

                            Thank you! ——> 

 Cumulative, 10/17 $ 6,663.00 
FY 2020-21: $39,749.00 

As each one has received a gift, use it to serve one another as 
good stewards of God's varied grace (1 Pt 4:10).  
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October 24, 2021                                                             St. Anthony of Padua Church, Quincy    

Nursing Care  Patients  

IL Veterans Home 

Michael Hildebrand 

Albert Huber 

Paul Stupasky 

Jim Ponsot 

Good Samaritan Home 

Trudy Stupavsky 

Bill Wellman 

Bickford Cottages 

Joanne Greving 
SUNSET 

Beverly Andrews 

Birthright of Quincy (Virtual) Trivia Night 2021: We are 

excited to announce that we will be having our 12th An-

nual Birthright Trivia Night on Saturday, November 6th at 

7:00pm. This is our largest fundraiser which helps us 

continue to serve the needs of mothers and babies right 

here in our community. People interested in playing our 

virtual trivia or sponsoring the event can go to 

www.birthrightquincyil.org for all the details, or they 

may call the Birthright office at 217-224- 

1277. Registration is $125 for teams of up to 

8 people, and the deadline to register is Fri-

day, November 5th at 8:00pm. Each team 

will gather at a location of their choice, or 

even virtually with each other if they prefer, 

and simply follow along with the evening’s 

events on Zoom while entering trivia answers on 

a separate mobile app provided – instructions will 

be provided on what to do.  This year’s event will be held 

in honor and memory of the late Bill Adam and will in-

clude a short tribute to him for his unwavering support 

and contributions to the clients of Birthright of Quincy 

 

Protecting God’s Children ONLINE:  During the Covid-19, you have the opportunity to complete this one time training online.  For 

more information please contact the parish office 222-5996 or email bulletin@stanthonypadua.org and we will email the instruc-

tions to you.   

Barry Community Care 

Center 

Barbara Boone 

QND EXTRAVAGANZA 2021-”Anchored in Faith” will be 

held Friday, November 19th at the Ambiance, 5225 

Kochs Lane. Doors open at 6 p.m. with the dinner at 7 

p.m.  Ticket price per person is $65 and includes the bid 

number for online silent auctions, beer, wine, soda, and 

buffet dinner.  Online bidding for silent auction items 

begins on Wed., Nov. 17th at 5 p.m.  There will also be a 

live auction at the event.  Purchase event tickets at 

quincynotredame.ejoinme.org/extravaganza 2021.  Raf-

fle tickets for $3000 cash or $4000 tuition credit to 

QND or an area Catholic Grade School are sold separate-

ly.  Purchase raffle tickets online or at the Gene Grawe 

office located in St. Peter Church. 
CHRISTMAS EVE MIDNIGHT MASS CHOIR:If you are inter-

ested in singing with our choir at Midnight on Christmas 

Eve, December 24, please come to all rehearsals.  Re-

hearsals are on Thursdays from 7 – 8:30 PM at Church.  

Dates for the rehearsals are: November 4, 11, and 18, 

December 2, 9, 16, and if needed 23.  For more infor-

mation please call Mecki Kosin at work 217.222.0515 – 

or on my cell 217.779.0152, or send me an email Mec-

ki@travelhouseofquincy.com 

SOCKTOBER!   Throughout the month of Octo-

ber, The Quincy Holy Heroes 4-H club is col-

lecting new socks of all sizes to be donated 

locally to those in need.  Sock donations can 

be dropped in the blue bin at church, or sent 

in with students to St. Dominic.  

Ladies of the Parish Christmas Party  Ladies of the par-

ish mark your calendars for Sunday, December 4th , for 

the Ladies Christmas party.  It will begin after the 10:30 

a.m. Mass.   

  October GROCERY ITEMS:        

Canned Meals, Pasta Sauce, Rice Mixes 

The Ladies of Charity & Catholic Charities Thank you! 

 Welcome 

Ryne & Kalyn Kirlin  

& children Andi and Ayden                    

 to our St. Anthony Parish Family! 

THANK YOU  to everyone who helped with the Chicken 

Dinner.  We would also like to thank everyone who at-

tended the dinner.    Thank you, the Men’s Society 

mailto:Mecki@travelhouseofquincy.com
mailto:Mecki@travelhouseofquincy.com
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St. Joseph Annual Holy Name Trap Shoot-2 Traps will be 

held Sunday, Nov. 7th beginning at noon.  There will be 

trap shooting & card playing.  Prizes are bacon & turkey.  

Soups, sandwiches and drinks will be available.  For 

more information 217-434-8442. 

Bluff Hall Church Fall Turkey Supper Saturday, Nov. 6th. 

Drive through service only 4:00-6:30 p.m.  Meal $10. 

Turkey, mashed potatoes/gravy, green beans, dressing, 

cranberry salad, rolls, and apple cake. 

The St. Edwards 72nd Annual Turkey Dinner will be held 

on Sunday October 31, 2021 from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m. at 

St. Edwards Catholic Church located at 214 S State Rd, 

Mendon, IL 62351.  

 The event is drive through only with carry-out meals and 

includes turkey, homemade dressing, green beans or 

corn, mashed potatoes, gravy, cranberry sauce and ap-

ple or pumpkin pie. Cost is $12 per meal. 

St. Francis Ladies Thank YOU!!!! 

The support shown for the October card party was 

great!!   The next card party will be Thursday, Novem-

ber 4th in the Parish Center from 11:00 a.m.-to 3:00 

p.m. Jan Smith and her team will be featuring a chick-

en salad sandwich. More details to come on the menu. 

Call Pat Winking at 217-257-0416 to make your reser-

vations for November. 

The November card party will be the last for 2021. The 

card party dates in 2022 will be March 3rd, April 7th and 

May 5th.  

Ellington Harvest Pork Chop Dinner  Sunday, November 

7th, 11:00 a.m.-1:30 p.m. at the Ellington Presbyterian 

Church , 4600 N. 36th Street, Quincy. Drive Thru Only 

Menu:  Grilled Pork Chop, baked or sweet potato, green-

beans, applesauce, roll  &  homemade dessert.  $12. 

Assumptions Catholic Store in Quincy November 13!Assumptions (Catholic Store) will be at St. Rose of Lima Parish 

Hall, 715 Chestnut, Quincy, selling Advent candles and wreaths; small nativity items; and religious art, sacramentals 

and other items that make beautiful Christmas gifts from 10:30 am to 12:30 pm on Saturday, November 13, 

2021.   Entrance from parking lot on north side.  Handicap Accessible.  Cash or Check Only.  Call at least a week before 

to request any particular in-stock items to be brought to the sale at (309) 833-1979.  Store hours are 10:00 am to 

4:00 pm, Tuesday through Saturday. 


